

March 28, 2024



NEWS RELEASE
All city offices and departments will be closed on Friday March 29th in observance of Good Friday.  There will be no trash pickup and the city bus will not be in operation.  The Recycling Center will also be closed on Saturday March 30th.
Residents with trash pickup on Friday are asked to have their trash ready for pick up by 7:00 a.m. Monday, April 1st.
Any questions, please call the Street Department at 254-4564.
_____________________________________________________________
Please see that this notice is made public in plenty of time so the residents who are affected by it can plan accordingly.  Thank you.



